
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 15th December 2023 

Our Learning 
DT 

The children in the year group enjoyed a DT day on 
Wednesday when they investigated materials to use 
for their festive ornaments, They used templates of 
trees, stars , gingerbread people or baubles to de-

sign their decorations  and we were very impressed 
with their creative skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE 

The main focus in our RE lessons this week has been 
the  Nativity and what Christmas means to Chris-
tians. The children learnt about the early life of Je-
sus and shared their own views on what Christmas 
means to them,  including receiving presents and 

eating delicious food! 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Term restarts on  Thursday 4th January 
2024. 

 3W—The next swimming session for 3Wicks 
will be also be on Thursday 4th January. 

 PE will continue on Monday afternoons. 

  

Good Luck Miss Adeoye 
 

Sadly, we had to say goodbye to Miss Adeoye 
this week.  We are very sorry to see her go, but we 
wish her the very best of luck in her new school. 

 

We hope you all have a fantastic holiday and 
look forward to seeing you in the new year!  

 

           Star of the week  

             3Rashford:   Saffi                         3Moore:    Pearl    3Wicks:  Bareen 

                                     Words of the Week:       festive                       sewing                      

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


